
 

THURSDAY, MAY 23, 2024 

Friday prayer and send-off at 11:50 am. 
Dismissal at 12 pm. 

Extended care available until 6 pm.  

Spring Sing and Promotion Ceremony is tonight 
(Thursday, May 23) beginning at 6:30 pm in the 
Parish Hall. 

The Fourth Annual Holy Trinity Festival is Sunday.  We look forward 
to everyone coming out to celebrate with the Holy Trinity Parish 
community beginning with Sunday Mass at 10 am with festivities 
thereafter. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-49399321-help 

Furthermore, we ask for your help and support with selling raffle 
tickets for the event.  The explanation letter and raffle tickets were 
previously distributed. Fr. Rey, the Knights of Columbus, and the 
parish community have supported the school in so many ways; it is 
time for us to return the favor! Here is the link where you can sign up: 

Holy Trinity Festival  

Sunday, May 26 

It is our hope you have done your part by signing up to help and by selling 

raffle tickets. We have more tickets in the office if you are interested. 

Salute to Heroes Friday, May 24 

7:30-8:30 am Agency set-up 
 Refreshment in 
 the Hall for Guests 

8:30 am Students/Faculty/ 
 Parents Arrival Time 

Front Row Seating for Our Heroes  
Then seating for students, faculty, & staff  

Parents and other guests, back rows, please.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-49399321-help


Tuesday morning assembly 
will be conducted by 
Kindergarten.  

The Disciples of Christ will 
be recognized at this 
assembly and will enjoy 
pizza with the principal at 
lunch time on Tuesday. 

We did not have enough teams sign up to 
proceed with the World Cup of Soccer. 

Therefore, the event has been cancelled. 

With registration for the 2024-2025 school year in full swing, we are offering a “Refer a 
Friend” incentive. If the referred family registers their child(ren) for school (Grades K-8), 
you will receive $75 off of your monthly tuition for the 2024-2025 academic year - 
that’s a total of $900 off! For 2 or more families referred/registered, you will receive 
$100 off of your monthly tuition for the 2024-2025 academic year - a $1200 savings!  

It’s a win/win situation!  We register new 
families and you get a break on tuition!  

Congratulations to our Disciples of Christ for the month of  
April exemplifying the character trait of Perseverance: 
PS:  Roman J. 
K:  Yenaar M. 
Gr. 1:   Sebastian S. 
Gr. 2:   Mila H. 
Gr. 3:   Sullivan C. 
Gr. 4:   Tyler T. 
Gr. 5:   Amelia H. 
Gr. 6:   Adam H. 
Gr. 7:   Nikita S. 
Gr. 8: Conner J. 

Disciple of Christ 
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Julia Marentez 

On this Memorial Day, it is right for us to 

remember the living and the dead for 

whom the call of their country has meant 

pain and sacrifice.  A grateful nation is in 

their debt.  Lyndon B. Johnson, 1966 

Parents, join the students, faculty, and staff as we come together 

for a goodbye picnic Wednesday, May 29 from 12-1 pm. Bring 

your lunch, blanket, lawn chairs, umbrellas and we’ll supply the 

music! We look forward to seeing you. The back gate will be 

unlocked a few minutes before 12 pm. 
MRS.  MARENTEZ  

You’ve heard of “free” dress, well this one 

will cost you $2. For $2, students may 

wear appropriate non-uniform $2 dress on 

Wednesday, May 29. Students must wear 

an athletic shoe.  Proceeds will benefit the 

eighth grade costs/fees.   

Thank you for your support! 

“Summer” or “Aloha/

Hawaiian” themed 

encouraged! 



 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB 
card all-stars!  
Preschool:  Charbel K. 
Kinder:  Gerard M. 
First:  Milana K. 
Second:  George A. 
Third:  Luke A. 
Fourth:  Tyler T. 
Fifth:  Alana I. & Lord M. 
Sixth:  Izzy M. 
Seventh:  Riley C. 
Eighth:  Chloe L. 
 
These students received a non-uniform 
free dress coupon.  These coupons are 
not to be used on Mass days. 

Please keep the following people in your prayers: 
 Anthony Arroyo 
 Lora Coffelt 
 Joan Darwell 
 Stefan Kladis 
 Frank Levett 
 Israel Mabalot 
 Mark Maxwell 
 Homer Tondo 
 Brenda Williams 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our hearts 

I N  T O D A Y ’ S  P A R E N T  E N V E L O P E  

D=digitally 
HC=hard copy 

Field Trip Permission Slip-Grade 6 (HC) 
Gift Card / Scrip Order Form (HC) 
Krispy Kreme Order Form-due tomorrow (HC) 
Panda Express Nationwide Fundraiser-double sided (HC & D) 
Spring Sing Requested Attire-AGAIN! (D) 

May 31 is the deadline 

to purchase scrip for 

credit for the current 

school year. We send 

home the order form 

weekly as a reminder 

to buy scrip. 

Effective June 1, 

purchases will go toward the 2024-25 school 

year. 

Parents are reminded, effective 
tomorrow, Gradelink will be locked.  
Parents in Grades K-8 are asked to 
please enter service hours now. Parents 
of students in Grades 3-8 are reminded 

to check for missing assignments, low test scores etc.  

Enter service hours from a computer. It’s been said it is 
difficult to enter from a cell phone.  If you need assistance 
with logging in, please contact Mrs. Cota. Thank you. 

Luke A., May 29 
Riley C., May 29 

Carter S., May 29 
Kingston C., May 30 
Sebastian S., May 31 

 
(Birthdays are posted weekly) 

Please refer to the form in today’s parent 
envelope to pre-order Krispy Kreme donuts.  
The deadline to turn in orders is 
tomorrow, May 24 and they will be 
delivered Wednesday, May 29.  

Also, Panda Express Restaurant Night is 
Wednesday, May 29.  See the flyer in today’s 
parent envelope and spread the news! This 
“restaurant night” is nationwide and we can 
share the info with out of town family and 
friends. 

Proceeds from these two fundraisers will 
benefit the eighth grade graduation fund. 

Thank you for supporting their endeavors! 



As the end of the year is fast approaching, it 

is time for our end of the year Movie Day.  

Students in Grades K-8 will enjoy watching a 

movie together on Friday, May 31 after lunch. 

Students are allowed to bring chips or 

popcorn and a water bottle as a snack, if 

they would like.  The school will not be 

providing snacks. They may also bring a 

blanket and stuffed animal (small enough to 

carry). 

We will have Friday Send-Off and Prayer at 

2:35 pm at school. 

No one is more deserving of the Good 
Shepherd Award than our very own  

Fr. Rey Manahan. It was a special evening 
last Friday when many faculty, staff, and 
parishioners were on hand to celebrate 

Father as he received this honor. We are 
blessed to have Father as our Pastor and 

constant supporter of our school. 

The days are winding down for 
the graduating class of 2024. 

Ten more days to go!  
Many have been with HT  

since preschool. 


